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	Teachers: LW & LF
	Homework Subject: Reading Comprehension
	Date: 11/11/2016


	Dear Parent(s),

This week we have had a very excited class as we have been finalising our KS1 Christmas Production. The date of the production will be on Thursday 8th December in the afternoon (2.30pm). We have been listening to the songs and reading some of the lines to get a better understanding of the story. In literacy, we wrote our descriptions of the characters in Partly Cloudy using what we learned last week, using adjectives, verbs and adverbs. The children have really applied themselves brilliantly. On Wednesday, the school also took part in the BE Write. The BE Write was based on the story of Saint Peter. The school learned about our school’s Christian values (love, kindness, generosity, patience, empathy, honesty, trust, joy, forgiveness, unselfishness, respect, caring) and used these qualities to write a prayer, reflection or piece of writing based on these. In Class 2, each child wrote a letter to Jesus ‘applying’ for a job as one of his disciples; explaining what qualities we have and then the children gave an example of when they used these qualities.  In maths, we have been focusing on the 5 times tables and using the inverse when solving division problems. We also solved worded problems. 
This week it was Pippa’s family box. Pippa enjoys biking so she showed us her helmet she wears when she goes cycling. Pippa swims every Saturday and swims in the big pool; she loves to jump in the pool. She wears a swimming hat and goggles when she swims. She loves rock pooling; she uses a net to catch shrimps. Pippa loves body boarding too; she is going to Devon next year so will get to use her body board. Pippa loves technology she is lucky enough to have a laptop and a tablet to pay on apps. Pippa loves reading and regularly takes trips to Waterstones to buy new books; she shared ‘Pippi Longstocking’ with us. Pippa also enjoys going out for meals with her family; she loves Annie’s Burger Shack, Bistro Pierre and Pret a Manger. Pippa also enjoys making homemade pizzas with her family too. Thank you so much for sharing Pippa!  Please see the timetable on the classroom door which states the children who will be taking the Family Box home. We have Family Box time every Friday afternoon, next week it is William Christensen’s family box. Please could we ask that in the box you also include a carrier bag so that items can be returned home safely.
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday 
· Outdoor PE every Tuesday 
· Break up for Christmas: Friday 16th December 
· Winter Wonderland: Friday 25th November

· NEW: KS1 Production on Thursday 8th December at 2.30pm 

· NEW: History Trip Friday 25th November - Visit to the Major Oak (school day only) A formal letter will be sent out shortly with details. 
Don’t forget to check our Twitter - there are some photos from Patching’s on there! @StPetersEB
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HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 
Please complete the reading comprehension sheet. Not only is reading important – it is important that children comprehend what they are reading by answering questions. 

TIPS: when answering a question, scan the text for the answer, use the words from the text when answering the questions (if necessary), and always check the answer TWICE! 
Many thanks, 

Miss. Wright and Miss. Fisher. 

	To be returned by:  18.11.16


